
"The Need for Stricter Gun Control Laws in America" 

 

The United States is one of the most violent countries in the world when it comes to gun 

violence. Every year, tens of thousands of Americans are killed or injured by firearms, 

and this has had a severe impact on public safety and security. In light of these facts, it 

is clear that stricter gun control laws are sorely needed in America. 

 

To begin with, the current gun control laws in the United States are inadequate to 

properly protect citizens from firearms-related violence. The Second Amendment of the 

U.S. Constitution grants Americans the right to bear arms, but there are also restrictions 

on how these weapons can be used and who can purchase them. Unfortunately, this 

has not resulted in a significant decrease in gun-related crime or deaths. This is 

because many states have enacted weak gun control laws which fail to effectively 

regulate access to guns by criminals and those with mental health issues. 

 

It is thus essential that stricter gun control laws should be implemented nationwide, so 

as to provide greater protection for civilians and reduce the number of firearms-related 

crimes and deaths. Some measures that could be taken to improve gun control include 

expanding background checks to all gun sales, banning the sale of military-style assault 

weapons, and increasing the minimum age for purchasing a firearm. Such measures 

would ensure that firearms remain in the hands of those who are legally eligible to own 

them and reduce the risk of guns finding their way into the wrong hands. 

 

In addition, it is important to note that stricter gun control laws would also help reduce 

suicide rates in America. According to research by Harvard University’s Injury Control 

Research Center, states with stricter gun control laws have lower rates of suicide than 

those without such regulations. This indicates that regulating access to firearms can be 

an effective tool for preventing suicide attempts by individuals who might otherwise use 

a gun as a means of taking their own life. 

 

Finally, there is a moral imperative to implement effective gun control measures in the 

United States. Gun violence has had a devastating impact on families and communities 

across the country, and it is necessary to take action to reduce the number of victims 

each year. Stricter gun control laws would help ensure that only those with legitimate 

reasons for owning firearms can do so, thus helping to make America’s streets and 

communities safer places for everyone.  

 



In conclusion, stricter gun control laws are essential in order to protect citizens from 

firearm-related violence and ensure public safety and security in America. Such 

regulations will also help reduce suicide rates and ensure guns remain out of the hands 

of criminals or those with mental health issues, thus helping to make America a safer 

place for everyone. It is thus essential that stricter gun control measures are 

implemented nationwide in order to ensure the protection of citizens from firearms-

related violence. 


